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April 19th, 1926.

Edward Beck, Esn.,
Secretary, Canadian Pulp & Paper Association, 
511 St. Catherine St. West,
Montreal.

Bear !.'r. Beck:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of April 17th with reference to 
the matter of the new Building for the Pulp and 
Paper Division of the Forest Products Laboratories, 
etc.

I shall at all times Be ready 
to discuss the matter ftirther with your President’s 
Committee.
possible the dates April 28th to »'ay 2nd, inclusive.

I would, though, ask him to avoid if

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


